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 Date: December 4, 2009 
 Subject: Product Change Notification 

 To: 0402ESDA-MLP7 Customers 
 
Cooper Bussmann is changing the construction of part number 0402ESDA-MLP7, Polymer ESD Suppressor. 
The new package utilizes tin-plated via-less terminals while the existing package utilizes a gold-plated via 
terminal (see below). This change in terminal construction has no effect on product performance.  
 
There will be no change in the part number. However, equivalent part 0402ESDA-MLP1 (new package), is 
available immediately. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The transition to the new package will take place on June 1, 2010. At that time, manufacturing of the existing 
package will end. We will continue to ship the existing package until inventory is depleted. 
 
If you prefer to accept the new construction earlier, please order part number 0402ESDA-MLP1. If you have 
any questions or concerns about the transition date, please contact your local Cooper Bussmann Sales 
Representative within the next 30 days.  
 
Thank you for your business and cooperation during this upcoming transition. 
 
 
 
 
Michael Guo 
Product Manager 
Electronics Circuit Protection 
Cooper Bussmann 
 


